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As Wyoming's former State Geologist I have been and remain very concerned about the rampant
loss of methane through poor management, preventable waste, low priority regarding field-wide
safety, neglectful operators- a legislature failure to prioritize & fund...all contribute to massive
financial loss for Wyomingites. 

Wyoming is not caring for this valuable resource. Simple field inspections in a consistent way and
conducted periodically, without notice should be increased by Legislative funding and conducted by
the State Geologists staff.
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